
 

 

 

 

Thursday 19th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In January, Year 4 will start weekly swimming lessons every Wednesday at 

Wavertree Aquatics Centre.  

 

The children will travel there by bus and will arrive 

back in school before hometime.  

 

 

For these lessons, children will need to bring the following into school: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

swimming costume or 

trunks 

swimming cap towel bag 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Thomas (Y4) and Mr Musgrave (Y5) 

 

St. Hugh’s Catholic Primary School 

Earle Road, Liverpool, L7 6HE 

0151 733 2899 

office@sthughsprimary.co.uk 

www.sthughsprimary.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss. A. Connearn 


